Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City
Tel Nos. 929-6626 to 29; 929-6633 to 35
Website: http:/www.denr.gov.ph / E-mail: web@denrgov.ph
OUPPIA Tel. No. 928-1186 and 928-1195 email address: ouppia@denr.gov.ph
Voice-Over-Internet-Protocol (VOIP) Trunkline (632)7553330 local 1068

MEMORANDUM
TO : All Bureau Directors
The Regional Executive Directors
Regions CAR, 1-13 (except NCR)
FROM : The Undersecretary
Policy and Planning and International Affairs
SUBJECT REQUEST FOR NCI-SRD UPDATED
REGIONALCONVERGENCE INITIATIVE
TECHNICAL WORKING GROUP (RCI-TWG)
MEMBERS AND SECRETARIAT
DATE : 20 March 2023

May we respectfully refer the letter dated February 28, 2023, signed by DA
Undersecretary Zamzamin L. Ampatuan, regarding the DA-DAR-DENR-DILG Joint
Administrative Order (JAO) No. 01 Series of 2020: Strengthening the Implementation
Framework of the DA-DAR-DENR-DILG NCI-SRD.

The NSC NCI-SRD is requesting for updated list of DENR’s RCI TWG though
an issuance of a Joint Special Order. The current database may be accessed through
https://tinyurl.com/RCldatabase .

In view of this, kindly submit respective names of members and secretariat for
consolidation to ouppia@denr.gov.ph on or before 27 March 2023.

For other inquiries, please contact Ms. Ermalyn Cruz of the NCI-SRD
Secretariat at (02) 89295683/89294927 or via email at ncisrd@da.gov.ph.

For your preferential attention and appropriate action, please.

ATTY. S R. LEONES

MEMO KO. 2023 = 248

Let’s Go Green!!!
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ATTY.JONAS R. LEONES, CESO 1

Undersecretary for Policy, Planning and International Affairs
Department of Environment and Natural Resources (DENR)
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City

Dear Undersecretary Leones:

This refers to DA-DAR-DENR-DILG joint Administrative Order (JAO) No. 01 series of 2020 (Revised
JAO No. 01 Series of 2015: Strengthening the implementation Framework of the DA-DAR-DENR-DILG
NCI-SRD) which identified and specified DA-DAR-DENR-DILG regional offices under the Regional
Convergence Initiative Technical Working Group (RCI TWG) members and secretariat,

In this regard, may we request your office to facilitate the updated list of your RCI TWG alternate
representative/s and RCI TWG Secretariat through the issuance of a Joint Special Order on or
before 30 March 2023, Moreover, the current database of the National Secretariat may be accessed
through bitps:/Ainvarkeom/RCidatabase, Kindly facilitate updating of the needed details through
hitos: / Ainyvurleom/RC Directory.

For other concerns, your stafl may contact Ms. Ermalyn Cruz of the NCI-SRD Sccretariat at tel. nos,
(02)8929-5683/ (02) 8929-4927 or email us at neispd@dapov.h,

Thank you and we look forward to your continuous support to the NCI-SRD.

Yours truly,

ENGR. ZAMZAMIN L. AMRATUAN, CESO |
DA Undersecretary fyh Special Concerns and Infrastructurc and
DA Permanent Alterhate Representative, National Steering Commitlee (NSC) NCI-SRD Vo

{7 2ndfloor, Bureau of Solls and Water Management, Visayas Avente
~corner Elliptical Road, Diliman, Quezan City
(632) 8929 4927 orlocal 3275
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CONVERGENCE WORKS!




